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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au    ⚫    E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 4 Week 4 -  27 October 2021 
 

Term 3 Core Value: Service 
School Rule:  We are of Service to others and in the environment 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Help another student at school 

 
Dear Parents 

It was wonderful to welcome back all the children from Years 2 to 6 on Monday. The big smiles said it all. Children 
were greeted by teachers at the front door, they entered through streamers, chalked  their name on the 
playground , placed hearts on their classroom doors and danced to the music before enjoying an ice block at 
lunchtime. 

A huge congratulations to all of our parents who have homeschooled the children for such a long period of time. 
You have done a brilliant job and I hope you are now taking a break and enjoying a little bit of downtime before 
you resume your usual weekday. 

The big news this week is that we have Co-Presidents  for our Hub team for 2022. I am delighted to announce that 
Kath McCamey and Amber Lytham have generously volunteered to lead the Hub. Jo Reid continues in her role as 
treasurer and Alana Morgan takes on the role of CSP representative,  thank you so much ladies for again donating 
your time.  

We are now calling for class parents for each class to support Amber and Kath. Please forward your expression of 
interest in the position to Amber or Kath via the office.  

With the lifting of restrictions we are so excited that we are able to hold a dinner at the Long  Reef Golf Club on  
Saturday 6 November. Tickets are limited and we really are looking forward to coming together again as a 
community without too much fuss, without the auctions, without the raffles, without the art works but just to 
celebrate the year that was and to enjoy each other’s company. Tickets are going fast on Qkr!. 

The big event this term for students will be the dressing up as superheroes on the 5 November with $5 for 
Vinnies. We want to celebrate our children and all the support workers who really have been super heroes 
throughout the last two years. So come dressed as a superhero, Wonder Woman, Batman, doctors or nurses on 
Friday, 5 November and bring your five dollars to be given to St Vincent de Paul for those in need. 

Finally, today we welcomed the Kindergarten for 2022 into the school grounds. They stepped up to school 
confidently and enjoyed their morning in the classroom meeting the teachers and each other for the very first 
time. Their next session on 9 November will be an opportunity for them to meet their buddy for next year. 

Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Super Hero Five for Vinnies on the 5 November 
On Friday 5 November at Sacred Heart we will be having Super Hero Five for Vinnies. 

 
In the past the Sacred Heart school community have 
generously donated hamper items for the St Vincent de Paul Christmas 
Appeal. This year due to COVID-19 we are going to raise money for gift 
cards for Vinnies. This means that each child can come dressed on  
5 November as a Super Hero 
and donate $5 to Vinnies.  
 
The theme of Super Hero’s 

comes from the idea that the children have been Super Hero’s 
whilst learning from home.  We ask that you generously support  
St Vinnies as we come into the season of Advent and Christmas.  

 
All Souls Day and All Saints Day- 
This Friday the children will celebrate All Saints Day. They will be having a liturgy in their classes with a reflection 
on the Beautitudes.  
 
Masses Resume 
The children at Sacred Heart will be attending the Wednesday morning mass from next week.  
 
Religious Education Dates  
Wednesday 3 November  Year 5 Mass @9:30am 
Wednesday 10 November  Year 3 &4 Mass @ 9:30am 
Thursday 11 November   Remembrance Day 
Wednesday 17 November Year 2 Mass @ 9:30am 

Year 5 & Year 6 Leadership and Spirituality Day 
Wednesday 24 November  Year 1 Mass @9:30am 
Wednesday 1 December Year 6 and Kindergarten Mass @ 9:30am 
Friday 3 December   Suellen’s Thanksgiving Mass @ 5:30pm (Parents Only) 
Thursday 9 December  Year 6 Graduation @ 1:30pm 
Wednesday 15 December Thanksgiving Mass @ 9:30am Years 4-6 
    Thanksgiving Liturgy in the Hall @ 9:30am  Kindergarten to Year 3 

 
Prayers 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please, contact me by email: 
skye.nolanbrown@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found at https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/bulletins 

Skye Nolan-Brown  
Acting Religious Education Co-ordinator 
  

Religious Education 

 
 

mailto:skye.nolanbrown@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/bulletins
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As part of our Social and Emotional Learning Programs this week all classes took the time to reflect on 
their individual experiences of home-based learning. Many classes also reflected on personal 
achievements over this period. Here are some examples of our “Proud Peacocks” – where students 
filled their peacocks with acknowledgements of their personal growth over the past few months.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our Sacred Heart parent community also deserves to feel so proud of all they have done to support their children 
throughout home-based learning. You did it! Take some time to reflect on all that you have achieved and 
overcome throughout this period.  
 
  

Wellbeing 
 

 CONGRATULATIONS! 
This award is hereby presented to 

The Sacred Heart Parent Community 
for 

their amazing efforts during home-
based learning 
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Term 4 special: Delicious Cheesy Pasta bolognaise Mondays only, order on line through QKR. 

Help needed: Thursday 4 November between 11am – 1:30pm 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 1 Nov Jackie B, Anna A (11-1:30pm) 

Thur 4 Nov Jo S 

Fri 5 Nov Kellie F, Emma W 

Kay Neale, Canteen Co-ordinator 
SSHMV.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Sacred Heart HUB invites you to 
attend The Cocktail Party. Join us at Long 
Reef Golf Club for an evening of 
socialising & celebrating the end of 
lockdown & homeschooling! Welcome 
drink on arrival, yummy cocktail food, 
great tunes by Ben Fox Band & lucky door 
prizes. Get in quick to purchase your 
tickets as less than 50 tickets are still 
available.  NSW Health requirement to be 
fully vaccinated to attend. Dress code - 
smart casual. $75 per person, tickets 
available on QKR. 

 
 
 
 
  

The Hub 
The 
Hub 

Canteen 

 

mailto:SSHMV.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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Second Hand Uniform Shop 
Our second hand Uniform Shop is, unfortunately,  currently closed to parents to visit.  

If you are looking for second hand items, please email the office with size and type of uniform and we will do our 
best to help you out. 

All items $3.00, payable via QKR! only (no cash). 

In the next few weeks we do our planning for the next year in terms of classes and staffing. If 
you know you are leaving the school at the completion of the 2021 school year could you 
please email the school to let us know if you haven’t done so already.  
 

Thank you. 

 
Carol Bartlett 
Senior Administration Officer 

 

Australia will celebrate and thank the teaching profession on World Teachers’ Day this Friday 

29 October 2021.   

 

Teachers (with support from parents and carers) have ensured education continues across the 

country this year, despite major challenges. It’s reinforced the significant role teachers play in the lives of children 

and students, their families, and communities. 

On Friday 29 October, you can say a big thank you to teachers by posting a photo in your sunglasses on Twitter, 

Instagram or Facebook and use the tags: #BrightFuture #SHMV @aitsl 

Click on the link below to find out some other ways you can get involved and say thank you, like making a card or 

writing a note… 

 

https://worldteachersday.edu.au/for-parents-community 

World Teachers Day 

From the Office 
 

 

 

 

https://worldteachersday.edu.au/for-parents-community
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